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Report of the Prayer-Meeting 
Committee.

i The Prayer-Meeting Committee appointed by the 
Session are pleased to be able to report that during 
the past year the week-evening meeting has been 
fairly well attended, especially by the women of the 
congregation. It would be well for the spiritual well- 
fare of the church, and also for their own, if the men­
folk would come out in larger numbers and receive 
the blessing promised to those who assemble them­
selves together in the Master’s name, 
thank those members of Session and others who have 

ably and willingly responded to the request of the 
Committee, and conducted the prayer-meetings since 
the death of our late lamented pastor. Especially at 
this time, while we are without an under-shepherd, 
would we urge all to be loyal to the Wednesday 
evening meeting, and enjoy the privilege of attending 
this means of grace, 
shown is an indication of the spiritual state of the 
people.
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The attendance and interest

Owing to lack of interest we are sorry to report 
that the prayer-meeting formerly held at 10 o’clock 
Sabbath morning has been discontinued, but we hope 
when a new pastor has been settled that it will be 
resumed with increased interest.
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Committee.


